
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Notification Concerning Application for Delisting of Shares from  

the Nagoya Stock Exchange 
 

Tokyo, April 19, 2024 --- Mitsubishi HC Capital Inc. (TSE, NSE: 8593, Representative 

Director, President & CEO: Taiju Hisai, the “Company”) hereby announces that it has 

resolved, at the meeting of the Board of Directors held today, to apply for delisting of 

its shares listed on Premier Market of the Nagoya Stock Exchange as described below. 

 

-Description- 

 

1. Reason for Application for Delisting 

The Company’s shares are listed on both Tokyo and Nagoya Stock Exchange. 

However, in order to streamline operations associated with dual listings, the 

Company has decided to apply to delist its shares on the Nagoya Stock Exchange. 

 

2. Stock Exchange Where the Company’s Listing Continues 

Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

3. Application Date for Delisting 

During April 2024 (Scheduled) 

 

4. Schedule 

Following the acceptance of the application for delisting by the Nagoya Stock 

Exchange, the Company’s shares will be designated as securities to be delisted in 

accordance with the prescribed procedures, and as a general rule will be delisted 

one month after such designation. 

 

# # # 

 

This news release is written in Japanese and translated into English. The Japanese text is the original 

and the English text is for reference purposes. If there is any conflict or inconsistency between these 

two texts, the Japanese text shall prevail. 

 


